
	

	

 
	

	

	

Friday,	July	14,	2023	
	
	
	

PUBLIC	NOTICE	OF	AUCTION	
	
This	is	a	public	notice	of	intent	to	hold	an	online	auction	of	items	deemed	unusable	
for	the	district.		Items	will	be	listed	at	kigarauction.hibid.com	in	the	coming	weeks	
and	available	online	through	mid	August.		More	details	to	come.			


